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RECOMMENDED ACTION
 
Staff recommends the Commission for the Arts receive the memo and report.  
 
DECISION TYPE

Not Applicable
 
SUMMARY

In an effort to provide clarity and to help set expectations, the City is providing this memo to the
Commission for the Arts to explain the current plans and objectives related to the City's Arts program. 
This memo provides an update on the execution of the Livermorium Plaza Utility Box Mural and L Street
Garage Mural projects, information on an upcoming mural project, and a general timeline for updates to
existing Arts guidelines and policies.
 
DISCUSSION

The attached memo shares specific tasks and general timelines related to the work that staff will be
focused on over the next 7-9 months.  
 
ATTACHMENTS
 
1. Memo to the Commission for the Arts
 
Prepared by: Allen McFarland
                      Management Analyst II

 

  

https://legistarweb-production.s3.amazonaws.com/uploads/attachment/pdf/3635257/CFA_Memo.pdf

